
 

 

Date:   September 20, 2019 
To:   All Customers 
Subject:  Price Increase Notifications 

 

Please be advised of the following price increase notifications:  

• Smith Cooper International has announced the below increases effective October 
1, 2019 

• SCI Valves and Valve Components – 15% 
• FPPI Valves and Valve Components – 15% 
• FPPI Storz Connections – 11% 

• Nibco has announced the below increases effective October 15, 2019 
• Commercial and Industrial Butterfly Valves – varying up to 10% 
• Commercial and Industrial Bronze Ball Valves – varying up to 3% 
• Fire Protection Valves – varying up to 5% 

We appreciate your business and look forward to serving you in the future.  


